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MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

DON’T MISS OUT ON MONTH-

LY INCENTIVES 

To celebrate the students that are 

exhibiting the core value of re-

sponsibility, by meeting the stand-

ards below, we have special 

events approximately every 6 

weeks. We like all of our students 

to be able to participate with all 

incentives, but in order to do so 

you must have: 

 2.0 GPA or higher 

 92% attendance or above 

 No In-School Suspensions 

(ISS) or Out of School Suspen-

sions (OSS). 

The criteria starts over the day of 

each incentive, so if you miss one, 

you still have the opportunity to 

try for the next one. 

Bobcat’s Buzz  

 November 11th: Veteran’s Day 

Holiday, No School 

 November 20th: 2nd Quarter 

Progress Reports 

 November 25th —27th: 

Thanksgiving Holiday, No 

School 

A look into DECEMBER 

 Dec. 11th: Professional Development, 

No Students 

 Dec. 18th: Record Keeping, No Stu-

dents 

 Dec. 21st—31st: Winter Break 

Thank you to all our families who were able to join 

us for Parent Teacher Conferences! It’s nice to be 

able to speak with parents face-to-face to discuss 

their child’s progress and address any concerns 

they may have. Also, a big thanks to those who at-

tended Family Bingo Night! We really had a great 

time playing bingo. Thanks to the donors of our 

prizes: Great Clips, Starbucks, Firehouse Subs, 

Missouri Botanical Garden and First Financial 

Community Credit Union. Last, but not least, a 

special thank you to our PTO parents, Fornisha 

Morgan, Ami Boehlje, and Terrell Adger for pulling 

this all together! Without you Bingo Night would 

have been a bust! You all help make this school a 

success! THANK YOU!  

A HUGE thanks to the 

St. Louis Rams Organi-

zation, Michael Brockers, 

Cody Davis, Chase Reyn-

olds, and Rampage for 

visiting our school! The 

students were so thrilled 

to have you here and we 

appreciate you coming to 

our school!  



Upcoming PTO Meeting Dates: 
 

11/16/2015 

12/14/2015 

01/20/2016* 
 

All PTO Meetings are at 6:00 p.m.  

in the Library  

Mark your calendar! 

BUSCH PTO 

**Please note, when a parent, guardian, or grandparent of a student attends a PTO or 

P.A.C. meeting, the student will receive extra credit points from a teacher!** 

STAY CONNECTED: 

President  

Terrell Adger 

Secretary 

Open 

Treasurer 

Open 

Parent Action Counsel (P.A.C.) 

We need 2 parents to represent 

our school with the P.A.C. If 

you’re interested in hearing more 

about this great opportunity, 

please contact Mrs. Tucker at  

(314) 352-1043 or by email at 

shantia.tucker@slps.org. 

We have open positions in the PTO. Please let me know if you’re interested in one of the 

positions above. If not, your presence and input are still greatly welcomed at all meet-

ings. See you there! 

Follow us on Facebook for important up-

dates and reminders! 

https://www.facebook.com/

buschmiddleschool   

Or you can  find us on Twitter. We 

are @BuschBobcats. 

 Why Should YOU Volunteer? 

1. It’s good for your health! 

2. It saves resources—money! 

3. You gain professional               

experience. 

4. It brings people together. 

5. It promotes personal growth and 

self-esteem. 

6. It strengthens the community. 

7. You’ll learn a lot! 

8. You get a chance to give back! 

9. It encourages responsibility.  

10.You make a difference! 

Volunteers are always welcome! Give us a call or stop 

by the front office if you are interested in volunteering 

in our school. Volunteering is a great way to get in-

volved and show just how important your child is to 

you. Volunteering for school activities promotes stu-

dent success and will help the school accomplish 

goals they have set to further student success.  

https://www.facebook.com/buschmiddleschool
https://www.facebook.com/buschmiddleschool

